THE SPORTS COUNCIL

Greater London and South-East Regional Office 160 Great Portland Street London W1N 5TB Telephone: 01-580 9092/7

To Hastings Sports Clubs

13th March, 1979

Dear Club Secretary,

Sports Club Open Day - 6th May 1979

Arrangements are going ahead for the Open Day to be held at Hillcrest School this May. I am pleased to inform you that Hillcrest School will be open on the morning of Saturday, 31st March 1979 (between 9.00 a.m. to 1.00 p.m.) for representatives of the Sports Clubs taking part to view the facilities that will be available.

If you are unable to attend on the 31st perhaps you would care to telephone Barry Fletcher (head of P.E. at the school) to arrange an alternative time.

I hope to be able to visit you, or at least speak on the telephone before the 31st to discuss any queries or problems that you may have.

Yours sincerely,

D. Bridges Project Officer

Hillcrest School- Hastings 423756